
To whom it may concern, 

I think that this will be very beneficial to employers and employees if it is done correctly. I 

do believe though that the regular person with limited knowledge of the tax system  and 

with the attitude of leaving everything to the last minute that exists in Ireland, could burden 

the payroll staff with extra duties and responsibilities. If training for the regular PAYE person 

and correct guidelines is provided,  with  valid implications for not complying are enforced 

then the system will be more efficient.  I am a Payroll administrator.  
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